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The Government of South Australia has been advised of a limited number of 

interim allocation places for the State’s General Skilled and Business Migration 

program for 2020/21, which will be prioritised to support South Australia’s 

economic and public health recovery.  

 

The full nomination allocations for 2020/21 will be determined later in the year 

as part of the 2020/21 Budget process. 

Given the limited number of available nominations, South Australia’s program 

requirements and application processes for the General Skilled and Business 

programs are currently being finalised, with a view to applications being open 

in late August 2020. 
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